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Dear Mayor Yu and city council, I am writing to you as a concerned citizen of Millar Addition
who lives on the Patricia end of Ash Street. My concern is the poor air quality produced by the
burning of fires in the encampment. Both intentional and accidental. I do my upmost to stay
healthy at  years old by eating well and exercising and it seems futile when my lungs are
exposed to free radicals on a daily basis.
Another concern is that we are going to be the next Fort McMurray with the expected dry
summer and daily fires in our city.
This situation needs to be addressed immediately.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Wendy Pibworth
1425 Ash Street.
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